
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Susan Onealsusan.oneal@scchamber.net
CC: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/10/2017 12:18:56 PM
Subject: Re: Washington Night disclosure

​Thanks very much


From: Susan Oneal 
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2017 12:16 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Washington Night disclosure
 
Danny,
Mark Harmon asked me to send you the ethic disclosure information for the Lieutenant Governor’s attendance to 
Washington Night . The reception cost was $38.50 per person and the program card was $0.21 – see attached letter. 
If you need the original in the mail please let me know.
Thank you.
Susan
 

Susan H. O’Neal, IOM
Vice President Finance
 
e-mail:susan.oneal@scchamber.net
t: 803.255.2631 m:803.727.2933
 
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 1100
 
Columbia, SC 29201
 
www.scchamber.net

  
The South Carolina Chamber of Commerce, the nation’s first 
state chamber to be Accredited with Distinction by the U.S. 
Chamber.
 

mailto:Danny%20Varat%20%3CDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov%3E
mailto:susan.oneal@scchamber.net
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:susan.oneal@scchamber.net
http://www.scchamber.net/
http://www.facebook.com/pages/SOUTH-CAROLINA-CHAMBER-OF-COMMERCE/95832769262?v=wall
http://twitter.com/scchamber

